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HEATH FIELDS PRIMARY SCHOOL

Inspire Achieve Celebrate
Field Avenue Hatton Derbyshire DE65 5EQ Telephone/Fax: 01283 813255

E-mail: enquiries@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk
Website: www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk  

Headteacher Mr Mark Whyman


30th March 2020

Free School Meals over Easter

Derbyshire Catering Service (DCS) know that schools and education settings are concerned about the impact of coronavirus (COVID-19) on pupils currently eligible for benefits-related free school meals. These concerns are further heightened as the Easter break approaches and pupils have to stay at home because they and/or wider family members are displaying coronavirus (COVID-19) related symptoms or schools are only open for certain groups or temporarily closed.

In direct response to these concerns DCS will be providing food hampers for pupils who are eligible for Free School Meals to bridge the gap of the Easter break (this does not apply to pupils eligible for Universal Infant Free School Meals).

The hamper will provide store cupboard essentials and is based around providing the pupil food that they would ordinarily receive if they were at school to include breakfast and lunch ingredients.

	Lunch Provision
	Breakfast Provision

	5 baking potatoes 
	2 loaves of bread (white/wholemeal)

	1kg carrots 
	1 packet of cereal

	5 green apples 
	4 litres of milk

	5 bananas 
	1 pack of butter

	5 satsumas 
	1 litre of orange juice

	1 packet of cheese 
	1 litre of apple juice

	6 fresh eggs 
	1 jar of jam 

	2 tins ravioli/baked beans/spaghetti hoops 
	

	5 tins/pots of fruit
	

	1 tin sweetcorn 
	

	2 tins tuna chunks in brine 
	

	1 tin of soup 
	


How the scheme will work

· Hampers will be available to collect from your designated collection school kitchen on Friday 3rd April between 12:00pm - 14.00pm

· Whilst we will be providing carrier bags you may like to ask parents to bring a large bag/bag for life to collect the food in
If your child is eligible for free school meals and you would like to take up the offer outlined above, you must inform school, by 11 am Tuesday 1st April. Unfortunately, due to the short timescale any orders received after this time cannot be fulfilled.

Email admin@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk Phone 01283 813255
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